
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 27th May 2016 

Notice for Y6 Parents 

Please note that there has been a change to the full day Transition dates for children going on to Helston Community College. 

These will now take place on Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd June 2016. 

Crossing Patrol 

Please be advised that there will now be a lollipop man regularly patrolling the crossing at Trengrouse Way. 

Sainsbury’s vouchers 

The deadline for any Sainsbury’s vouchers will be Friday 10th June 2016. Our current total is 7,110 - please keep sending 

these in! Many thanks.  
 

We hope you have a lovely half term week and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 7th June 

2016 after our INSET day. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Dates for your Diary 

 

When we return   

after half term, our 

school menu will be on 

Blue week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

W/C 30th May 2016 Half term - SCHOOL CLOSED 

6th June 2016 School INSET Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 

7th June 2016 Bingo Night 

21st - 22nd June 2016 Year 6 Transition at Helston Community College 

30th June 2016 Sports Day for Y1-Y6 (KS2 - AM and KS1 - PM) 

19th July 2016 Pathways and Foundation Sports Afternoon - 1.45pm-3.00pm 

22nd July 2016 Last Day of Term 

5th/6th September 2016 School INSET Days - SCHOOL CLOSED 

7th September 2016 Autumn Term Begins 

 

Weekly Attendance for W/C 23.05.16 

 

Sunbeams 93.0% 

Stars 90.7% 

1HT 95.0% 

1CS 96.7% 

2HR 95.8% 

2KD 97.9% 

3EB 91.4% 

3SG/VO 97.1% 

4SC 97.9% 

4AB 98.1% 

5RG 93.0% 

5SR 96.5% 

6KH 96.6% 

6KB 95.7% 

 Class  Attendance %  No. of Lates 
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The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Lets see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week's recycling challenge winners were the Sunbeams 

class and 3SG/VO. These classes are both in the lead for the 

term so far, earning £19 and £27 respectively. Well done! 

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 8th June 2016 at 7:30pm 

in Wetherspoons, Helston. We will be planning the Summer 

Fayre - everyone is welcome and we hope to see you there! 

We have rescheduled our Bingo Night for Tuesday 7th June 

2016 from 6.00-7.30pm in the school hall. We will be     

charging 50p per game - please ensure you return your slips on 

the first day back to school (Tuesday 7th June 2016) or sign 

up on our ’Friends of Parc Eglos’ Facebook page if you are plan-

ning on coming along. Thank you. 

 


